
St Jude the Apostle –6th Sunday of Easter  –5th May   2013    

  ParishOffice open Monday to Friday 8.45am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

John Healy ` 

Peter Coates  

Tony Kenny  

Bart Murrey  

Patrick Concannon  

Joe Morrin  

 

ANNIVERSARIES  

Bridie Maguire  

Joseph Mc Geown  

Margaret Hayes  

May Flood  

Catherine Gallagher  

Christina Tallott  

Betty Brennan  

Ned & George Carpenter  

Eugene Parletti  

Maria Parletti  

Months Mind 

 

Noel Murray  

 
Tir na nOg Orphanage Tanzania  
Funding Update  
Michael & Hugh Loughman wish to 
sincerely thank all those who have 
supported them so far in their 
efforts to raise funds for the Tir na 
nOg orphanage in Tanzania so far 
they have raised a total of €3,300 
from their various activities and 
donations which has been deposited 
to the account of the Tir na Nog 
Orphanage. They especially wish to 
thank all the local shops and 

businesses who donated prizes for 
the table quiz and raffle donations 
can still be left into the parish office 
Mike & Hugh will travel to Tanzania  
from 24th June to 5th August  

 

Dates for Diary This Week 

May 5th to 11th  

Morning Prayer is recited 

here in the Church each 

morning Monday to Friday at 

8.45am all are welcome to 

come along and join our 

morning prayer group. 
----------------------------------------------------- 

Please note that due to Bank 

Holiday on Monday there will 

be just one morning Mass at 

10.00am and no Evening 

Adoration 

--------------------------------- 

Divine Mercy Holy Hour takes 

place each Tuesday from 

3pm to 4pm  

 The Medugorje Prayer group 

will hold their monthly 

meeting on Tuesday next 7th 

May at 8pm in Parish Centre 

all are welcome 
----------------------------------------- 

House to House Collectors are 
reminded that your new boxes 

are now ready for distribution 
and can be collected from the 
parish office parishioners who 
have no collector can pick up 

their own box in parish office 
Any new residents in parish or 
those who do not have a regular 

collector can pick up a box of 
envelopes in parish office all 
donations are very welcome as 
this is our main source of 
income for the day to day 
running of the parish. 

Parish Pastoral Council –New 
Members  
The present Pastoral 
Council are coming to the 
end of their term and we 
are seeking new members 
if you would like to join the new 
Pastoral Council please pick up an 
application form in parish office and 
return by May 11th  
Details of Pastoral Council Activities to 
date can be found on Parish Website  
www.stjudesparish.net 
 

Tallaght Choral Society present 
Johannes Brahms German Requiem on 
Sat 11th May in National Concert Hall 
please see notice in Church Porch for 
full details  
 

The Legion of Mary invite you to join 
them for Mass to celebrate Venerable 
Edel Quinn on Friday 10th May at 8pm in 
Dominican Priory Tallaght 
Rosary & Legion prayers will be recited 
at 7.40pm  
All are welcome  

TROCAIRE BOXES – MANY THANKS TO 
ALL WHO LEFT BACK THEIR TROCAIRE 
BOXES TO PARISH THE TOTAL OF 
MONIES RECEIVED FOR TROCAIRE  
CAME TO €2,600  

 

“Banish the recession blues by 
enjoying an evening of music 

with the "Friends of Hope" choir, 
soloists and Orchestra. The 

concert is produced by well 

known local musician, Damian 
Gallagher, and is on Sunday 19th 

May, 8.30 pm in St. Mary’s 
Priory, Tallaght. Price €10”.  
 

 We send ou r congratulations and best 
wishes  to all the children from Bishop 
Shanahan School who received their 
First Holy Communion here this 
weekend we thank Fr. O’Brien, their 
teachers, parents and all who helped to 
prepare the children for their special 
day. 
 
COUNTDOWN TO PENTECOST 2013 
We invite you to join us in our Countdown to 
Pentecost 2013 Takes place from  Monday 
13th  to Friday 17 May  @ 7.30pm each 
evening. in Holy Spirit Church, Greenhills, 
Dublin 12. The evening consists of Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament: Short period of  
Silent Adoration: Scripture Reading: Hymns: 
Prayers of Intercession:  Decade of the 
Rosary:  
 Homilist is Fr Michael Mulvihill CSSp:. 

 

Sincere Sympathy 
               The St Jude’s Summer Project          
 team would like to 
 extend their sincere sympathy 
 to the Morrin family on the 
 death of Joe who was an 
 integral part of the Summer 
 Project here in St Jude’s for 
 over the last thirty years and 
 will be sadly missed by all 
 the Summer Project 
 Team Joe’s funeral will take 
 place here on Tuesday 
 morning at     10.00am  
 “Ar dheis Dé go raibh a h- 
 anam dilis”. 


